HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
GLASTONBURY, CONNECTICUT
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES OF WEDNESDAY, June 19, 2019

Chairman Barbara Theurkauf called the June 19, 2019 special meeting of the Historic District
Commission to order at 5:05pm. Commissioners present included Henry von Wodtke, Brian Chiffer,
Robin Guimont and Cara Keefe. Commissioner Jane Fox arrived at 5:11pm. Khara C. Dodds, Director of
Planning and Land Use Services was present as staff liaison.

PUBLIC HEARING

Application of MKP Associates, LLC for a Certificate of Appropriateness —connection of 2 existing
structures — 2213 Main Street

The applicant described the project. He stated they are requesting approval to construct a connector
that would adjoin the two existing buildings on the property. They want to get people from one building
to the next without getting wet. The connector will be open-air and not fully enclosed with the same
building materials and colors as the existing buildings. No questions were asked by the Commissioners.
Commissioner von Wodtke made a motion to grant the application a certificate of appropriateness.
Commissioner Dellenbaugh second the motion. Vote passed unanimously.

Regular Meeting

1. Acceptance of Minutes - August 23, 2018 Regular Meeting

Commissioner von Wodtke made a motion to accept the minutes of August 23, 2018. Commissioner
Dellenbaugh second the motion. Vote passed unanimously.

2. Other Business

The Commission discussed the progress of the historic district signs for Main Street and disclosure of
historic district status in real estate sales.

Commissioner von Wodtke made a motion to adjourn. Commissioner Dellenbaugh second the motion.
Vote passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Khara C. Dodds, AICP
Director of Planning & Land Use Services



